
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                            

                      

                                                                                                            

 

                                                                                                            

                       
 

                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                     

               

                                                                                                                                                        

 
 

 
 

 

    

  

  
 

 

                                                                                                                                                        

 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

NSW Department of Education 

Service’s fee relief payment is calculated based on NSW enrolment data provided by the 
Australian Government from the representative week of 23 May to 29 May 2022 (May 2022 data)* 

In July 2023, the approved provider submits service and child level data to the department for the 
period 1 January to 30 June 2023 

Is the service’s fee relief payment sufficient to cover actual and forecasted expenditure based 
on January to June 2023 data? 

NO YES 

Service is eligible for a fee relief adjustment 
payment, paid from September 2023 

Service does not require a fee relief 
adjustment payment 

From January 2024, the approved provider submits service and child level data to the department 
for the period 1 July to 31 December 2023 

Is the service’s fee relief payment and fee 
relief adjustment payment sufficient to cover 

actual expenditure based on January to 
December 2023 data? 

Is the service’s fee relief payment sufficient to 
cover actual expenditure based on January to 

December 2023 data? 

NO YES NO YES 

Service is eligible for 
a fee relief 

adjustment payment, 
paid in early 2024 

Service does not 
require a fee relief 
adjustment payment 

Service is eligible for 
a fee relief 

adjustment payment, 
paid in early 2024 

Service does not 
require a fee relief 
adjustment payment 

All correctly expended fee relief is covered by the department 

Start Strong for Long Day Care 2023 
Fee relief funding adjustments flowchart for services 

*A separate adjustment process will apply to services whose fee relief payment is not calculated based on May 2022 data.

Where can I find more information? 

For more information on fee relief funding adjustments, scan the QR code to visit the program guidelines.  

Contact us on 1800 619 113, or by emailing ecec.funding@det.nsw.edu.au 

education.nsw.gov.au 




